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Arts Centre Moving Ahead

The Arts Centre for Edson Society (ACES) is stitivimg ahead with their plans and continues to
work hard at developing a new performing arts tteeit Edson.

“We have a very dedicated team working to seedfeam come alive,” says ACES President
Peter Taylor, referring to the plans the local grbas prepared since it began meeting in Octob@r.20
“Our group has put countless hours into this prpjieom consulting community user groups to coniptgt
a business plan to designing the drawings.”

ACES'’s plan is to attach a 500 seat theatre andhvarts gallery to the Edson and District
Recreation Complex. In addition, the facility wskte some major upgrades including an insulatdohgur
rink, bleachers in the curling rink, an expandedkdmext to the lounge and upgrades to the elettita
the sprinkler systems. The plan was approved sp&d own Council in principle in June 2011.

“This idea has the ability to become a major dranftiture residents and visitors,” says Taylor.
“Essentially, we are taking a something our comryucdnsiders a need (a new theatre and art gakeny)
combining it into an existing facility in order toake it more multiuse.” Taylor adds that is a ®edous
plus that the new building will have the abilityhouse arts and culture, sports, business functiarge
community events and much more. “This facilityide$ the term multiuse.”

Currently, ACES is working with Gregory McClung licClung Architects on finishing the 3-
dimensional drawings of the proposed facility. Tnawings should be completed in the next few weeks
and ACES'’s wishes to present them to both EdsonnT@wauncil and Yellowhead County Council in the
coming months.

The group recently held their Annual General Megtirhere a number of new faces were seen in
attendance. “The word is out,” says Taylor. “Aatsd culture is very important in our communitygave
need a place for our local artists to call homewd Aow more and more people want to help anyway the
can.” The new members who will serve as Directorshe Executive Committee include Gemma Christie,
Kristie Gomuwka, Patti Shea, and Greg Templetorhis group is made up of some of the most well-
respected people in the community. They want tkentedson and the surrounding area a better place."

The above group joins the already serving memfdexglor (President), Dave Michie (Vice-
President), Shari McDowell (Secretary-TreasuregleH Payette, Robyne Wilock and Doug Woodhouse
(all Directors). Even though they have an offi@akecutive committee, the organization remainskdipu
group, meaning anyone can attend their meetingée Have no secrets,” says Taylor. “We want to iaBma
completely transparent.” Meetings are held onsgmond Wednesday of the month, 7:00 pm at Holy
Redeemer.

ACES also recently unveiled their new website, wartecentreforedson.ca, which has all the
information on the organization including the besis plan, proposed designs, and meeting minutes. T
website should live by September 17.

When asked how long the facility will take to s@mstruction begin, Taylor did not put an official
timeframe on it. “All | can say is this is happegj”’ says Taylor. “A lot of progress has been miuls
far and we will continue to work hard raising awssss and support of this amazing new centre.”

If you would like more information on this artigidease feel free to contact Peter Taylor,
President of ACES at 780-725-2006 or join the Faoklpage: “Arts Centre for Edson Society”.



